
GOVERNMENT OF !NDIA

MINISTRY OF RAIIWAYS

(RAILWAY BOARD)

No.2022lF(x)IUPDl1 New Delhi, dated -15-02-2023

General Managers

All lndian Railways

Sub: Productivity Test

Ref: Board's letter No. F(XllllzO22lPD/1 dated 31.03.2022

Vide letter referred above, Railways were advised to conduct Productivity

Test for all those projects where it is due and to submit the report of such tests to

Railway Board.

Doubt has been raised by a few Railways whether Productivity Test has to
be conducted only for the works given in annexure of the said letter.

It is clarified that the list attached with the referred letter is only an

indicative list & Railways are expected to undertake the Productivity Test for all

those projects where this test is due as per codal provisions. Railways are

requested to expedite the matter and send the report of Productivity Test

immediately to this office, so that it can be submitted to Board.
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Executive Director Finance (Exp.)
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